
 

 

 

 

 

August 24, 1995 

 

Professor Athan Theoharis 

Department of History 

Coughlin Hall  

P.O. Box 1881 

Marquette University 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201-1881 

 

Dear Professor Theoharis: 

 

Thank you for your letter of August 14, 1995. We appreciate your support and interest in our efforts. 

 

In response to your request for a copy of the Review Board brief, I am enclosing the unclassified 

portions.  You will see that we used Carl Stern’s article both in our argument and as an exhibit. 

 

We will let you know as soon as we hear the President’s decision. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joan G. Zimmerman 

Senior Analyst 


